
 

 

New York Oyster Recall Notice 
October 4, 2018 

 
 

A recall has been initiated for oysters. The original shippers who distributed 
the oysters are: 
 
Greenpoint Shellfish Co Inc (NY 77 SS, WS) and 
Mattituck Shellfish Inc (NY 43 SS) 
 
The harvest area affected: Great Peconic Bay/P-2, NY 
 
Dates involved in the recall: September 16, 2018 through October 3, 
2018 
 
Reason: Potentially harvested from an area designated as uncertified 
(NSSP classification as prohibited). 
 
Please note: neither one of the original shippers were aware that the 
oysters they received were potentially harvested from an area 
designated as uncertified (NSSP classification as prohibited). 
 
A distribution list is currently being developed. All states identified as 
having received the oysters affected by the recall will be notified as soon as 
the information becomes available. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
Sue Ritchie, Food Inspector 2 
NYS DEC – Division of Marine Resources 
Bureau of Shellfisheries 
205 North Belle Mead Road, Suite 1 
East Setauket, NY  11733 
631-444-0494 
FAX 631-444-0484 
Susan.Ritchie@dec.ny.gov  
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